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ATTN: ALL PENRO AND CENRO DIRECTORS 

Dear Director Claudio: 

Madayaw! 

We would like to invite the researchers and students and graduates of undergraduate and 

graduate programs of your agency to our Call for Abstracts for unpublished papers from 

gender studies in Agriculture, Aquatic, and Natural Resources (AANR) conducted from 2010 

to 2022. Our team has been working on a two-year research project with the title, "Annotated 

Compendium of Gender and Development (GAD) in Agriculture, Aquatic, and Natural 

Resources (AANR): Towards the Developing the Gender and Development Research and 

Development (R&D) Agenda and Framework." This project is funded by Department of 

Science and Technology - Philippine Council of Agriculture, Aquatic, and Natural Resources 

Research and Development (DOST - PCAARRD) and is implemented by our team from the 

University of the Philippines Mindanao - School of Management. Your abstract and paper 

will form part of the DOST-PCAARRD database and will contribute significantly to the 

preparation of the GAD R&D agenda and framework in the AANR sector.  

In line with this, we would also like to seek your assistance in sharing our Facebook post in 

your Facebook page as shown in this link https://bit.ly/GAD-AANR-Call-for-Abstracts. The 

details of the Call for Abstract are also found in this link. 

Lastly, we would like to request access to research outputs and reports in AANR sector with 

gender analysis conducted or funded by your agency. The gender analysis may include the 

topics of sex-disaggregation, decision-making, and level of empowerment. Such outputs will 

be used in the analysis of the current stock of literature on gender research in AANR sector in 

the country. 
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While you may not experience any direct benefits from your participation, you may benefit 

from the research outputs through the future directions of gender-related researches and 

reports in AANR and relevant resources, recommendations for capacity building program for 

researchers necessary for the conduct of potentials studies and programs, and development of 

the AANR GAD R&D agenda and framework. Rest assured that we will share our research 

findings with you. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding our request, you may contact us through 

either of the following: 

 

Email: gad-aanr.upmin@up.edu.ph 

Phone number: 0935-0743-338 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Assoc. Prof. Glory Dee A. Romo, PhD 

Project Leader, PCAARRD GAD AANR Project 

Faculty Member, School of Management  

University of the Philippines Mindanao 
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